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Mississippi Attorney General Lynn Fitch released the following statement regarding 
the US Supreme Court's decision in the case of Dobbs v Jackson Women's Health 
Organization:

Today marks a new era in American history — and a great day for the American 
people.  Roe v Wade is now behind us, consigned to the list of infamous cases that 
collapsed under the weight of their errors.  This decision is a victory not only for 
women and children, but for the Court itself.  I commend the Court for restoring 
constitutional principle and returning this important issue to the American people.

Now, our work to empower women and promote life truly begins.  The Court has 
let loose its hold on abortion policymaking and given it back to the people.  The task 
now falls to us to advocate for the laws that empower women – laws that promote 
fairness in child support and enhance enforcement of it, laws for childcare and 
workplace policies that support families, and laws that improve foster care and 
adoption. 

We must renew our commitment to weaving a safety net that helps women in 
challenging circumstances and gives their children life and hope.  This is about more 
than the fundamentals of prenatal vitamins and diapers; it is about helping to connect 
them to opportunities for education and job training to support their families.  And 
always, it is about love and respect for them through whatever struggles they face.  
This is what it means to both empower women and promote life.  

I am grateful to the Court for this opportunity and even more grateful to the 
millions of women and men across our nation who will lead us into this new post-Roe 
world.  I have been proud to stand with you in the fight to get to this day and I will be 
proud to stand with you as we build a new framework for the life movement.

A media kit with video, audio, photos, statements, and other resources can be found 
here.
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